## **Central Australian Chapter Meeting**

Nov 15, 2008 8.30pm in the Panorama Lounge at the Royal Pines Resort, Gold Coast Queensland

Present:- Malcolm Ellis, Keith Williams, Alan Hall, Jeff Roberts, Ian Fisk, Murray Neck, Allan Manfield, Phil Davis, Terry Harbour and Dean Wall.

It was declared to be an 'Informal Chapter meeting'

Several present suggested it would be desirable to have the formation of the CA Chapter formally announced sometime on the weekend and that at the Sunday evening dinner would be the best time for such an announcement.

Disappointment was expressed that after much discussion with officials (P Redman and Bill McHugh) that, nothing was included in the weekend program for such an announcement.

Murray Neck told of his recent attendance at the Qld Chapter meeting and how well it went, all got on well etc.

There was some discussion about a CA Chapter Logo, but no decision was made.

Terry Harbour thought he had heard that Broken Hill was no longer interested in joining the CA Chapter.

There was discussion about whether the Chapter had formally been formed on the October 27<sup>th</sup> meeting or not. It was decided that the Chapter had indeed been formed on that date. A resolution moved by D Wall to form a Chapter was then withdrawn.

There was some discussion that the term of office for officers be 2 to 3 years and that they be staggered to ensure continuity.

It was decided that Bryan Hearn and Keith Williams work together to refine the NSW Chapter guidelines to suit our Chapter. Moved Alan Hall seconded Phil Davis all in favour

The meeting closed at 21.11 local time.